
                    Event Safety Workshop   

Thursday 1  13
th

 November 2014   7:15 pm 

 

Party Room, Burrells Field, Grange Road, Cambridge. 

This is a one-off evening session covering the essentials of event safety.  This workshop is recognised 

by British Orienteering and is recommended for anyone who organises or is intending to organise n 

orienteering event of level D, C or B, and also for event controllers. 

This session will be equivalent to the workshop given by Helen Errington to WAOC members a 

couple of years ago.    

The workshop will be presented by Caroline Louth of WAOC.  It is interactive in nature, no 

preparation in needed.   It is open to anyone in WAOC and CUOC who wishes to attend, and is free 

of charge.  Members of other clubs in EAOA are welcome to attend, subject to space available. 

So that we can get an idea of numbers, if you are interested in attending please email Caroline: 

Caroline@louths.org.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 


